
 
From: Wellford, Walker [mailto:wlwellford@finsvcs.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 26, 2009 2:47 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject:  

As an insurance and investment professional  I am disgusted to learn about additional needless 
regulations.  The Federal government is to big already to  become involved in ttrying to regulate non 
security transactions.  Please find some useful use of your time than add unnecessary regulations to an 
already top heavy plan. 
  
  
   
Walker L. Wellford III, CLU 
MassMutual Financial Group 
8245 Tournament Drive #300 
Memphis, TN 38125 
901-746-6361 
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